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To: Puco Docketing
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From: Phyllis Hicks  
Sent: Saturday, July 9, 2022 2:45 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case number 20-1605-EL-BGN
 
To Matthew Butler,
 
I have lived in Shawnee Township since 1978. I am concerned this solar project is going to
create more storm water run off issues. 
 
I also enjoy watching the deer and eagles in the area.  I don't want to see them displaced.  
 
I'm not a fan of this use of my tax dollars either.  
 
This project does not serve the public interest. 
 
Phyllis Hicks
3902 Magnolia
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